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Dear parents and students, 
 
Summer is an important time to take a break and participate in other activities, but nobody 
wants valuable learning to be lost over the summer.  The math department is encouraging all 
students to use Khan academy to prepare for their upcoming classes.  We recommend spending 
2 hours per week on Khan academy to prevent brain drain, but each parent and student will 
decide together what best meets the individual students’ needs. 
 
As an incentive, all math teachers have agreed that whatever mastery level is achieved by the 
student on Khan academy will be added to their first test during the 2019-2020 school year.  
For example, if a student is entering algebra 2 in the fall and they master 7% of the algebra 2 
course on Khan Academy over the summer, then they will receive 7% extra credit on their first 
test in algebra 2. 
 
Students must use their school log in information to be eligible for the extra credit (talk to your 
current math teacher for assistance if needed).  The deadline for the summer packet is Monday, 
September 2, 2019 at midnight.   
 
Thank you for your passionate dedication to learning and have a terrific summer, 
 
 
Renaissance High School Math Department 
Principal – Verynda Stroughter 
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